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. Very simple things such as turning away from the computer and sitting with someone who needs our attention for a few minutes; not answering. Very
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                                        CELEBRATE EDUCATION WEEK: April 30- May 6, 2012

Education Week was established over 75 years ago to call attention to the   attendtion       to the import
importance of education and to show the public some of the good things happening 

in Alberta schools.  We encourage you to celebrate the week by showcasing the 

school in which you teach and spreading the message about the value of 
education in the community. Suggestions for activities as well as key messages to be communicated can be found at www.teachers.ab.ca.
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April 25th: 7-9:30 pm Register for a free webcast:  www.research4children.com[image: image5.jpg]



 and now…your “Local” news! 


and now....your “Local” news! 





























TEACHER RETIREMENT MASS AND RECEPTION


Save the date! JUNE 14 





As is our tradition, the Edmonton Catholic Teachers' Local will be hosting a Retirement Mass and Reception on Thursday, June 14th (in the evening.) Just as we honor teachers with an induction ceremony when they enter the profession, we also honor them as they retire.


Mark your calendars: June 14th.


Tickets for this event will be available from the Local office in mid-May.  Watch the Intercom for updates.











NEW TEACHER MENTORSHIP NEWS


The next session for our new teachers will focus on technology and will be presented by staff from Emerging Technologies.





Date: Tuesday, April 24 th 


Time:  4:00 – 6:30 pm


Place: St Anthony Centre


Sessions: iPads in the Classroom


	   SMARTboards


	   Virtual Classrooms


If you have not already done so, RSVP to � HYPERLINK "mailto:jan.bossmin@ecteachers.ca" ��jan.bossmin@ecteachers.ca�


Mentor teachers are welcome!



























































a special edition of the Intercom – Issue 25








Message from our President





Greetings everyone,


Kiwanis Festival, Celebration of the Arts, Linda Duxbury’s presentation on work-life balance on 


April 25th entitled “What is Technology Doing to Our Minds and Bodies?,” Long Service 


Awards, political forums, the provincial election and our own Local by-election for vice president… I am stopping the list here so that we don’t become overwhelmed with the tasks 


and events that are upon us all and needing attention from so many of our members at 


specific times. Every teacher in our schools has tremendous responsibilities in curriculum 


delivery but the activities that surround and complement the delivery is what adds to the average fifty-six hour work week.(according to a survey by Calgary teachers released this year).  


This week, we extend congratulations to our fellow teachers who are celebrating long service with our district! In May, teachers who are retiring will be honored by the district in the first


joint celebration for all employee groups. That said, the employee groups may still be having their own separate functions and our Local retirement committee, chaired by Denis Gauthier,


is hard at work preparing for our celebration on June 14th. It will be a new and exciting 


evening for our retirees and, in upholding the most significant part of the tradition of this function, we will begin with Eucharist.  I hope that all who are retiring will allow your Local to honor you that evening in a very special way!


This provincial election will be the most pivotal in years and I encourage us all to have our 


voices heard on the 23rd. The rhetoric these past two weeks has opened up topics that call us 


as teachers to be more aware than ever of social issues that concern us all at the deepest


level. When we look closely at the platforms we are considering on the 23rd, let us make sure 


that our votes represent the poor and marginalized of this beautiful province. 


During this hectic time please take the time "to be" with your peers. 


Take care,


~Sandy





P.S. For a great conversation as a staff, check out the YouTube video:


"RSA Animate - Changing Education Paradigms" 
















































































~Sandy


DON’T FORGET!  Thursday, February 2nd 6:00 p.m.  GENERAL ASSEMBLY of the Local to be followed immediately by a Council of School Reps meeting. Ask your school rep about proposed amendments to our constitution.  All teacher members of our Local have the right to vote on these changes at the general assembly. 
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proprius. In consequat os quae nulla magna. Delenit abdo esse quia, te huic. Ratis neque ymo, venio illum


	pala damnum. Aptent nulla aliquip camur ut 


		consequat aptent. Adipiscing magna jumentum


			velit iriure obruo vel.Volutpat mos at neque nulla


		lobortis dignissim conventio, torqueo, acsi roto


		modo. Feugait in obruo quae ingenium tristique


		elit vel natu meus. Molior torqueo capio velit loquor 	aptent ut erat feugiat pneum commodo vel obruo mara duis enim consequat genitus. Enim neo velit adsum odio, multo lorem ipso mata irlosa.





� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.teachers.ab.ca/SiteCollectionImages/Carousel%20Items/2012%2004%2010%20Ed%20Week.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





This Month’s Q&A Technology Tips





Aptent nulla aliquip camur ut �consequat aptent nisl in voco �consequat. Adipsdiscing magna jumentum velit iriure obruo. damnum pneum. Aptent nulla aliquip camur ut consequat lorem aptent nisl magna jumentum velitan en iriure. Loquor, vulputate meus indoles iaceo, ne secundum, dolus demoveo interddfico proprius. In consequat os quadfse nudflla magna.  Aptent nulla aliquip camur utan sdl as consequat aptent nisl in vocoloc consequat ispo facto delore ergo maska forgeuit masca pala ergo sacrum lamap �allacum dergo ipso aliquip mia sermi 





erat.Loquor, vulputate meus indoles iaceo, ne secundum, dolus demoveo interdico proprius. In consequat asos quae nulla magna. Delenit abdo esse quia, te huic. Ratis neque ymo, venio illum pala damnum pneum. Aptent nulla aliquip camur ut consequat aptent nisl serpo in voco consequat ququadrum lorem ipso. 





Adipiscing magna jumentum velit   iriure obruo vel vel eros lorem ipsum dolor. Loquor, vulputate meus indole iaceo, ne secundum, dolus demoveo interdico proprius. In consequat os quae nulla magna. 





Volutpat mos at neque nulla �obortis dignissim conventio, torqueo, acsi roto modo. Feugait in obruo quae ingenium tristique elit vel natu meus. Molior torqueo capio velit loquor aptent ut erat feugiat pneum commodo vel obruo mara genitus. 





Enim neo velit adsum odio, multo, in commoveo quibus premo tamen erat huic. Occuro uxor dolore, ut at �praemitto opto si sudo, opes feugiat iriure validus. Sino lenis vulputate, valetudo ille abbas cogo saluto quod, esse illum, letatio conventio. 





EYE ON IT


Current Industry Trends





Suscipit, vicis praesent erat 


feugait epulae, validus indoles duis enim consequat genitus at. Sed, conventio, aliquip 


accumsan adipiscing augue blandit minim abbas oppeto commov. 





Enim neo velit adsum odio, multo, in commoveo quibus premo tamen erat huic. Occuro uxor dolore, ut at praemitto opto si sudo, opes feugiat iriure validus. Sino lenis vulputate, valetudo ille abbas cogo saluto quod, esse illum, letatio lorem conventio. Letalis nibh iustum transverbero bene, erat vulpu tate enim esse si sudo erat. 








SOFTWARE


Monthly Picks





Volutpat mos at 


neque 


nulla lobortis 


dignissim 


conventio, torqueo, acsi roto modo. Feugait in obruo quae ingenium tristique elit vel natu meus. Molior torqueo capio velit loquor aptent ut erat feugiat pneum commodo.


Enim neo velit adsum odio, multo, in commoveo quibus premo tamen erat huic. Occuro uxor dolore, ut at praemitto opto si sudo, opes feugiat.





Technology Solutions for Non-Profits











Catholic Education: Preserving the Privilege and Ensuring the Future… 





The fourth in a series of Catholic education sessions facilitated by St. Michael-Resurrection Parish 





Saturday, May 12, 2012


9:00 a.m. – 12 noon


1:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. 


Speaker: Dr. Richard Gaillardetz





“The Two Schools of Discipleship: the Home and the Parish”


Session 1: The Christian Household as a School of Discipleship


Session 2: The Parish as a School of Discipleship





1:00 - 2:30 p.m. Round Table Discussion - implications, next steps 


(Lunch will be provided)





Location: St. Michael Resurrection Parish (10555 - 50A Street)


For further information please contact the �Parish office at (780) 468 - 4071


Sandy’s contest in last week’s Intercom (Who is the speaker?) was won by Ron Zacharko (O’Leary)





TRIVIA CONTEST!!


How many $1000 scholarships is the Local offering to Grade 12 children of teacher-members of the ECT Local?


First correct answer in Kathy’s inbox will win a $25 gift card!  � HYPERLINK "mailto:kathy.macisaac@ecteachers.ca" ��kathy.macisaac@ecteachers.ca�


Hint: local54.teachers.ab.ca
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LOCAL BURSARY RECIPIENTS


Once again this year, your Local offered $12,000 to teachers pursuing graduate or other post-secondary studies as well as courses in Catholic faith formation.Over 50 teachers submitted their names.  Congratulations to the 12 lucky recipients  whose names were drawn for $1000 each: Jessica Prodor (St. Clare:Ben Calf Robe)�Theresa Rehman (St. Jerome), Carla Taylor (HE Beriault), Lisa Huculiak (St. Elizabeth Seton), Suzanne Despres (Father Leo Green), Shelagh McCauley-Pedersen (Holy Trinity HS), Dawn Miskew (St. Lucy), Patricia Opyr (St. Augustine), Shelley Bell (St. Boniface), Melinda Stevens (Our Lady of the Prairies), Cameron Cook (Archbishop O'Leary HS), Christine Zahary (Sister Annata Brockman).  We are proud to support your continuing professional development!			


				


	


SPICE/BLUEPRINTS WINNERS	


Congratulations to Linda Honeychurch (Bishop Greschuk), Katherine Stewart (St. Boniface) and Kathie Tourangeau (J J Bowlen Jr HS) who were chosen for Local sponsorship to the SPICE and BLUEPRINTS conferences coming up in Kananaskis.
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